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First off, congratulations to Costa ice hockey for making it to finals yesterday. I would to 

also congratulate Mira Costa’s Student of the Year, Derek Zeoli, and the winning 

Scholar Quiz team of Tommy Kelleher, Katie Shalvarjian, Jamie Kelleher, and Peter Lu.  

I am also proud to announce that our two day blood drive with UCLA ended today with 

over 200 pints of blood donated! Tomorrow is the Every 15 Minutes re-enactment, and 

the next day is the accompanying assembly. Every 15 Minutes is a national program for 

juniors and seniors designed to shockingly discourage teenagers from drinking and 

driving. Also this Friday is the jazz concert at 7pm in the multipurpose room. On 

Saturday, June 6th is Prom! We will be at the Ronald Reagan Presidential Library from 

7:30 to 11:30pm. Then on Monday the 8th, MCHS choirs will be presenting “The Sound 

of Music”. The four choirs and two a cappella groups will be singing a wide variety of 

music, including selections from "The Sound of Music." There is a suggested donation 

at the door of $10 for adults. Seniors and students are free.  The orchestra Pops 

concert is at 7pm on Thursday, June 11th in the auditorium. The next day, Friday, is the 

Comedy Sportz vs. Alumni Match in the Multipurpose room at 7pm. Finally, the choir 

senior recital is on June 14th at 2pm in the auditorium. 

 


